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19/12/2018  14:43:102018/5292/P COMMEMP

ER

 John Spalding We oppose this application. Our understanding was that HS2 might w’ish to use the vaults in Princess Road 

as a pathway for some of their cabling. If so they clearly have a prior need. If not we object to the idea of these 

vaults being developed as habitable units. The houses in the road are already at bursting point with their 

divisions into flats. Are we really agreeing to impose more stress on the infrastructure, the sewage etc. The 

area is already overdeveloped and unsightly with the rubbish bins now parked outside many of the front doors 

(through lack of space internally?) spoiling the       character and ambience  of the road. Cave dwelling is for 

troglodytes. We are also concerned that the notices of the application have not been displayed prominently in 

the road for people to realise that an application had been made - the yellow signs have been tampered with.
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 John Spalding We oppose this application. Our understanding was that HS2 might w’ish to use the vaults in Princess Road 

as a pathway for some of their cabling. If so they clearly have a prior need. If not we object to the idea of these 

vaults being developed as habitable units. The houses in the road are already at bursting point with their 

divisions into flats. Are we really agreeing to impose more stress on the infrastructure, the sewage etc. The 

area is already overdeveloped and unsightly with the rubbish bins now parked outside many of the front doors 

(through lack of space internally?) spoiling the       character and ambience  of the road. Cave dwelling is for 

troglodytes. We are also concerned that the notices of the application have not been displayed prominently in 

the road for people to realise that an application had been made - the yellow signs have been tampered with.
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